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Conduct of Vessels using Rothesay Harbour 

Mariners in charge of fishing vessels and pleasure craft are reminded that whilst 
navigating within the waters under the jurisdiction of Rothesay Harbour, they shall not 
impede the passage of the ferry approaching or leaving the Ro-Ro berth. 

Fishing vessels and pleasure craft further note the danger from the wash from the ferry 
at the harbour entrance east end of Ro-Ro berth on arrival and departure. 

Further, no vessel or boat of any description shall be anchored or moored to either 
permanent or temporary moorings in such a position as to impede the passage of any 
vessel approaching or leaving the Harbour, within the area of jurisdiction of Rothesay 
Harbour. 

Vessels approaching or departing Rothesay Harbour must obtain clearance from the 
Harbour Office on VHF Channel 12 

 

 

 

 

Date: 6th January 2025  

Peter Welsh - Harbour Master  

Telephone 01700 503842 

Email peter.welsh@argyll-bute.gov.uk 


